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4th May 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you about the Year 2 Statutory Assessments your child will be 
involved with over the next three weeks. 
 
As we discussed previously at the Information Evening, we aim to make these 
assessments accessible for all of our children. We have organised for the children to 
work in their own classroom in small groups with their class teachers. 
 
Your child’s teacher will speak to you about additional adaptations which have been 
arranged to support your child if they are required. 
 
The children have worked hard to prepare for the Assessments and I know they will 
all try their best. The tests will be carried out in the morning of the following days: 
 
Reading Paper 1    Wednesday 9th May 
Maths Paper 1       Thursday 10th May 
Reading Paper 2    Wednesday 23rd May 
Maths Paper 2       Thursday 24th May 
 
We would appreciate your support to ensure the children are well rested and 
relaxed ready for their assessments. The results for the assessments will be available 
in your child’s end of year report. 
 
If you have any questions regarding these assessments please do not hesitate to 
speak to your child’s class teacher or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs G Fitzgibbon 
KS1 Teacher  
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